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--Email From External Account-- 

To CCC Planning Department,  
 
I OBJECT to this development.  
 
Whitstable and Herne Bay are being absolutely blasted with new housing developments with no thought for how 
the infrastructure is going to cope.  
 
Our own dental practice is full and we have to wait nine months for dentist appointment. 
We have a fight to see our GP in person at the best of times.  
Sewage is still being pumped into our sea and the water company cannot cope/provide investment to prevent it. 
Schools are having to increase class sizes to cope as there has been no investment in new schools for years. 
The roads are in terrible condition and failing to cope with the current increase in population without adding further 
traffic and pollution. 
Environmental impact will be increased and devastate even more wildlife habitat not to mention the reduction of 
agricultural land at a time when ‘the garden of England’ should be increasing production of food to help feed the 
country. 
 
As a Whitstable resident of 56 years I feel very strongly that Whitstable and Herne Bay is being totally bulldozed 
because of their popularity. 
Please add my rejection to your others. 
 
Regards  
Suzanne Tilley 
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